
YMCA – Responses to items from the planning meeting (3//12/08) 
 

• The two covers for the historic picnic platforms on the North end of the 
beach park are scheduled for bid advertising this week with bid closing in 
April. Construction should be complete in early June.  (Note: City 
permitting for awning covers is approx. 6 weeks) 

 
• The roof design of the platform covers in the RFP is requested in two 

forms: a typical A-Frame roof or a more elaborate angular high tension 
design.  A selection will be made primarily on cost. 

 
• The electrical power is sufficient at all potential electrical sources on the 

beach park: Historic bath house, Historic concession stand building, 
Administrative building, Historic restroom (North).  All have the needed 
extra space in the electrical boxes for the additional breakers. 

 
• We have identified a solution for outdoor portable showers that is feasible 

and cost effective. 
 

• The type of commercial refrigerator that the Trust provided to the YMCA 
last summer (True Refrigeration, Model T-49, two doors, 56 cubic ft.) is 
available for purchase for $2,550 and $70 delivery. 

 
*Storage container locations will be finalized when the final location of the camp 
is determined. 
 
*City of Miami lifeguards with Jr. Life Guard Training qualification is still being 
determined. 
 
Guy Forchion 
Virginia Key Beach Park Trust 
 
 


